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Hello. 

My name is Marina Lott and I live right next door the the proposed site at the comer of Hazelbridge and Leslie Rd. I have lived 
here for 14 and a half years at 8320 Leslie Rd. I have a number of concerns in regards to this construction. I have seen many and 
heard many accidents at this corner, the traffic, especially on the weekends is heavy and blocked. How will this driveway make it any 
better. No traffic checks that I recall have been made. What about the traffic on Leslie Rd, it can be nuts, people have already been 
struck by cars, and some close calls, several by to me. Cars speed down this road so carelessly. This really should be addressed. 

i'm very concerned about the noise from this building when finished and my privacy. How close will this be to me, and who can 
spit in my yard. The Loading Zone can't be beside me, that's more noise again intruding. Like there isn't enough noise at nite from 
the Zodiac. What about the parking on the street. There are homes here! I have to deal with then with parking infront of our 
homes. the noise from all the people, cars. AND A LANEW A Y TOO! 

The saddest of it all is the wildlife here will be obliterated. So far I have kept watch and track of 35 species of wildlife, and not just 
me but my daughters as well. There could be even more, I'm not outside 24/7, and at night the owls all look the same. Of these 34 
have been in my BACKYARD, and only 1 across the street. 33 species I have a name for, 2 I haven't. god knows I've tried, but I can't 
identify. So not only does this kind of displace me in a way ..... BUT ALL these animals. I bet no one thought about that. A couple 
are new arrivals, started coming last year. And a flock of 20 -30 bright finch come almost every early summer. Bet you didn't know 
that. 

There needs to be a LOT of more research in to this area, already building around here has displaced Heron. And I'd like to add, 
several neighbours across the street...They don't understand you notice!!!! You should be going door to door making sure that 
everyone lrnows what's in the future for our neighbourhood. 

Thank You, Marina Lott 
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